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SUMMARY OF BILL:       Requires only those administrative judges and hearing officers 

within the executive branch to attend training conducted by the Department of Human 

Resources (DHR) within six months of the start of employment.  

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Under current law, pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 4-5-324, all persons employed as 

administrative judges and hearing officers are required to attend DHR training.     

 Administrative judges and hearing officers within the Department of State will not be 

required to attend DHR training.   

 According to the Department of State, administrative judges and hearing officers within 

the Department currently receive comparable training from specialized administrative 

law resources and the proposed law would codify existing practice.     

 The provisions of the bill will not result in any significant fiscal impact to state 

government.    
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